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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

RE: Year 8 Geography and Science Trip  

  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 The Geography and Science Department have arranged a trip for all of Year 8 to Knowsley Safari Park . Pupils complete units of 

work that links to the content covered during this trip, particularly around ecosystems and animal adaptations.   
  
The day includes:  
  

• Coach Travel to and from the park.  

• Sealion Display.  

• Safari Walk and Drive.   

• Careers workshop.  

 
The cost per pupil is £28.00. Please pay this via ParentPay, we cannot accept cash. Pupils will meet at 8.55 (we will wait for any 
student on a bus if they are late) on the day of the trip, they do not need to attend form. We return in time for school buses.   

  
As with all educational visits, we do not wish finances to prevent your child from attending. If you are in receipt of free s chool 
meals or have questions about help in paying, please contact the Finance department at trips@allhallows.org.uk or via reception.   
  

Pupils must attend this trip in their school uniform we recommend a warm coat and gloves. Please wear your school shoes to 
ensure you can walk around comfortably. Please also bring a packed lunch and a drink – we will order free school meals for those 
in r eceipt of these.  
  

Pupils will attend with their forms on the following day:  
Tuesday 1 s t  Apr i l : 8M, 8N, 8S  
Wednesday 2 n d  Apr i l : 8A, 8B, 8C, 8F   

Those who do not attend will be expected in lessons as usual.  
  
P lease pay via ParentPay no later than Friday 21 st March 2025. As with all Geography trips, late payments will not be accepted as 
we must confir m staff ing and coach sizes in  advance of the day.   

  
If you pull out of the trip you may lose all monies paid. Behaviour will be assessed in the run up to the trip, any adverse b ehaviour 
will be discussed and reported to parents and if improvements are not made then removal from the trip may happen and any 
money paid towards the trip will not be refunded. By accepting a place on this trip, you agree to your child abiding by school  rules 

and staff instructions at all times. It remains your responsibility to update the College if your child has any current medi cal 
conditions that you have not already informed us of.  
  

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. My email is: m.evans@allhallows.org.uk  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

Mr M Evans (Geography department) 

 


